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Our Ref:  JC/MJN 
 
9th November 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
  
Bredon Hill Academy:  Christmas Lunch – Wednesday 13th December 2023 
  
The annual BHA Christmas Lunch is scheduled for Wednesday 13th December 2023. 
 
Once again, pupils will be offered the choice of roast turkey with all the trimmings or a vegetarian 
option of a roasted vegetable and Brie tart.  Pupils will then have the choice of either a mince pie 
or ice cream for a pudding. 
 
If your child does not want to take advantage of this meal, please provide them with a packed 
lunch as these are the only items that will be on offer to pupils from our canteen.  The normal 
menu will not be operational on that day. 
 
The cost of the lunch is £3.50 which also includes a Christmas cracker and squash. 
 
Payment will need to be made through ParentPay by choosing the appropriate option, ‘Christmas 
Meal 2023’.  When you select this option and make your payment, you will initially be asked to 
indicate if your child has any food allergies/intolerances, then you will be asked to make your 
child’s menu selections. 
 
Any pupil eligible for Free School Meals will not be charged for this meal.  Please just log-in to 
ParentPay and confirm any food allergies/intolerances and your child’s menu choices.   
 
Please return all menu choices by Monday 20th November to allow us plenty of time to purchase 
the relevant ingredients. 
 
Kind regards. 
 

 
 
Jude, Steph and Lauren 
BHA Kitchen Staff 
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